AGM2014
Wakefield and District Wargamers.
Annual general Meeting

Date Monday 10th March 2014
Members Present

Mike Sharp, Tim Kohler, John Dean, Tom Morgan, Alan Pinder, C D Churm, Andy Smith, Ian Harris, Andrew Gledhill, John Smith, Andy Hinchcliffe, and A Parkin.

Member Apologies.
Chris Jackson
Agenda.
Item 1. Election of Chairperson.

C D Churm. Proposed by A Parkin, Seconded by T Kohler. Unanimous.
Item 2. Election of Secretary.

C Jackson. Proposed by A Pinder. Seconded by A Hinchcliffe. Unanimous.
Item 3. Election of Treasurer.

A Pinder. Proposed by A Parkin. Seconded T Morgan. Unanimous.
Item 4. Election of President.

A Parkin. Proposed by M Sharp. Seconded by A Hinchcliffe. Unanimous.
Item 5. Matters arising from the last AGM.

None.
Item 6. Financial Report.

The Treasurer gave his report. The meeting thanked the Treasurer for his report, which was accepted unanimously
Item 7. Recon 2013.

A Parkin gave his report. Discussion was held on the “Hordes of Things” competition and Flyers for the next show. The meeting thanked the treasurer for his report. Unanimous.
Item 8. Recon 2014.

A Parkin informed the meeting that “Recon” had been booked for 2014 and 2015 at the same venue for the same time as previous years. T Morgan asked for any photographs of the show to be made available to him to be put on the club website.
Discussion was held over the cost of admission and it was agreed 7 to 4 that the following prices are charged. Adults and those 12 + years; £3.00. 7 years to 12 years; £1.50. 0 to 6 years; free.
Item 9. Any other business.

C D Churm informed the meeting that the Easter game would be held on the 19th April.
A Parkin informed the meeting that he would be holding a display game at the “Armouries” Leeds on the 26th April.

C D Churm informed the meeting that a “wings of War” competition game would be held on 21st June as part of the Church’s Peace and War day.

A Parkin informed the meeting that he would be holding his WW1 game on the same day.

A Pinder suggested that as the club finances were in good order some moneys be spent. It was agreed unanimously that members should suggest events etc to spend some monies on.

A Parkin asked for some monies to spend on a custom made board for his demonstration game. It was agreed unanimously.

T Morgan asked for contributions for the club website. It was agreed that members who had photographs would send them to him.

A Pinder proposed that some monies should be given to a charity. After discussion it was agreed unanimously that £250 be given to a Land Mine clearance charity.
It was also agreed that an agenda item be added to future meetings to discuss future donations to other charities.
Item 10. Date and time of next AGM.

The meeting closest to the beginning of March 2015 at 7pm.
